Dear Chad Whiteman,
This clearance was approved for the purpose of authorizing EIA to conduct multiple research studies using various methods to inform the improvements to Form EIA-28, Financial Reporting System.  Therefore, this submission does not constitute a standard change.  The documents are being sent to OMB to comply with the terms of clearance as stated above.
Lawrence Stroud
